
ADDENDUM REPORT 
 

Application Deferred 
 
1. Members will recall that the current application LBI reference P120784 

was previously heard at the Planning Committee held on the 04 October  
2012.  The application was deferred by Committee Members in order that 
a site visit take place to assess the proposal’s impact on neighbouring 
properties. 

 
2.       The members’ site visit took place on 5th November and the application  
          property was viewed from various vantage points including the car park 
          behind the residential block at 29 Seward Street, flat 3 (ground floor),  
          flat 8 (first floor) and flat 13 (second floor) within the building..   
 

Recommendation  
 
2. The application is re-presented to committee members with an officer 

recommendation for approval subject to the suggested conditions set out 
in  the original report hereby appended.  
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